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AGENDA 
Tuesday, April 5, 2022  

9 a.m. -- State Capitol, Room 127 
(Please note time change) 

 

HEARD IN FILE ORDER 
 

 

1. AB 1719 Ward Housing: Teacher Housing Act of 2016: faculty and 
community college district employees. 

    

2. AB 1738 Boerner Horvath Building standards: installation of electric vehicle charging 
stations: existing buildings. 

    

3.   * AB 2006 Berman Regulatory agreements: compliance monitoring. 

4. AB 2063 Berman Density bonuses: affordable housing impact fees. 

    

5. AB 2050 Lee Residential real property: withdrawal of accommodations. 

    

6. AB 2186 Grayson Housing Cost Reduction Incentive Program. 

    

7. AB 2217 Reyes CalHome Program: grant allocation. 

    

8. AB 2221 Quirk-Silva Accessory dwelling units. 

    

9. AB 2244 Wicks Religious institution affiliated housing: colocated place of 
worship. 

    

10. AB 2483 Maienschein Housing for individuals experiencing homelessness. 

    

11. AB 2547 Nazarian Housing Stabilization to Prevent and End Homelessness 
Among Older Adults and People with Disabilities Act. 
 

 

* Proposed Consent   
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

____________________ 

 
 
 

We encourage the public to provide written testimony before the hearing by visiting the committee 
website at https://ahcd.assembly.ca.gov.  Please note that any written testimony submitted to the 
committee is considered public comment and may be read into the record or reprinted. All are 
encouraged to watch the hearing from its live stream on the Assembly’s website at 
https://www.assembly.ca.gov/todaysevents. 
 
The hearing room will be open for attendance of this hearing. Any member of the public attending a 
hearing is encouraged to wear a mask at all times while in the building.   We encourage the public to 
monitor the committee’s website for updates. 

 


